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      SCARS
South Canadian Amateur Radio

Society

           14 January 2006
The January meeting was called to order by Pres. KD5DOB with 45 members and guests attending.

To facilitate the time constraints of some we began with a report on a UHF Repeater by Larry W5LHG
Freq is 444.875 w/pl 127.3 It is linked to Woodward and Enid and soon to Alva

Then Tom WA9AFM visited and reported on the needs of this years OKC Marathon. As last year, they need volunteers to operate VHF and APRS for the event April 30. This is becoming one of the top Marathons in the nation and ham radio is playing a big part in it. If you can help, even part of the day go to http://www.okcmarathon.com and volunteer your services. You also get a free T-shirt….

The minutes of the December 05 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer Jeff, KT5OK  reported we have $3399.27 after expenses paid and there are dues coming in for 2006..

Repeater Report: See new business.

CORA Report: Ken, N5KUK gave a report on last weeks meeting and the progress toward Ham Holiday 06 in OKC July 14 and 15.
VE Team: Jim NW0K reported that Thursday 2 upgraded to Extra and 5 passed the Technician exam with one passing the CW exam.

Net Report: The Tues night ARES net on 147.060 at 8 PM and the Wed night Net by Fred on 28.440 at 8PM are going well. Fred had 16 checkins last time.

New-Used Equipment: Jim WD5HPU brought a mobil slide mount to give away, Ed N3US has some 9913 coax and a side mount bracket for a R-45 tower. Jeremy K5ZOO has 40’ Rohn tower and some coax for sale. Gayland KC5MMU reported the EOC in Moore has acquired a Tactical Communications Bridge that will allow them to patch or connect any two kinds of radio gear together on any frequencies. 

We have also completed installing the new Triband Yagi , rotor and cable at the Red Cross. The next project will be organizing the room and some radio installations in the vehicles.

It was announced that the City PD and Fire Dept Chili Supper will be Jan 26 and there will be a Tech class held in OKC at the facility on So. Portland, running for 10 weeks starting Feb 2.

The big Weather Service workshop will be March 2 – 4 and the local spotter class March 13. More on these at the Wx Seervice and Skywarn  pages on our website.

Old Business: Don WA5TAW said the 3 projects: Norman Reg. Hosp, Norman Schools and Tech class in Chickasha are progressing. 
New Business: Based on our Tech committees recommendation it was moved and seconded that we buy
 the software package to upgrade
 our existing repeater, and allow
 the committee to spend up to
 $2000 in order to put together a “back up”
repeater. We have the repeater already but need, controller, duplexer, coax, antenna etc. 
 There was discussion and will be more on whether to put this back
 up at a fixed site or try to put together a “portable” unit that 
could be put into service most anywhere. 

Old Business: 89’r Day in April 
will be next special event. Notice
 of this was submitted to the
 ARRL for inclusion into a
 coming issue of QST. 

It was suggested that the programs for March, April and possibly May be devoted to Weather related subjects. Spotting, Skywarn etc. 

Next months program will be on
 the Art of DX’ing by Michael N5OKU

The meeting was adjourned and 
Bill , WG5T gave a presentation
 on QSL’ing, The cards and
 methods of sending and receiving them.

73 de WG5T

Bill

